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Reduction of Beverage Container Tax Rate
 

The rate of beverage container tax on nonrefillable containers of carbonated soft drinks, 
mineral water and soda water has been decreased effective December 1, 1995. 

The new rate of tax applicable to these containers is one cent per container. It applies to all 
containers delivered after the close of business November 30, 1995, regardless of the date of the 
sales contract. 

Revised forms reflecting the new rate will be mailed to you in time for filing your quarterly  return 
for the period December 1995 through February 1996. This return must be filed by  March 20, 1996. 


